



Badgers Learning Update Week Ending 24.05.24





What a lovely ending to the Summer I term in team Badgers. Thank you to all the adults who attended our Plant Pot Painting Workshop. We hope you had a lovely time, working together with your child to create their plant pot.

Please remember to plant your French Lavender seeds. We would love to see how they grow over this next half term.

We hope you all have a lovely half term summer break and we will see you again in June!



<u>English</u>

In history next half term, the children will be learning about Alexander the Great. For homework this week, please complete the reading comprehension and activities about him. There is a text to read, some questions to answer, a wordsearch and a crossword.

Please can you ensure that you type your answers so that I can read them clearly please?

Maths

This week, children have completed a very short topic on Pictograms and Bar graphs'. Please complete the attached worksheet, where you can practise these skills. Please ensure that if writing answers in on Showbie, they are clear and easy for me to read.

If you get stuck at any time, watch the video link: https://vimeo.com/808233661

This will remind you of some of the knowledge we have been learning.

Spelling

Each week in spellings, children will be given a set of spellings linked to the spelling rule they are learning about, and some spellings form the Year 3 and 4 spelling list. These spellings will be changed every **two weeks** to ensure that the children are spending enough time learning them. We will test these spellings every Friday.

Please find attached the spellings. Keep practising and try and write your spellings in sentences so that you understand what each word means. You can upload a photo of any work you have done to practise, or complete the sheet on Showbie.

Reading Records

Children should be reading regularly at home, and in Year 3, we want them to develop more independence.

We have talked about the new reading diaries, and how they look slightly

different. Children have been encouraged to start to complete these themselves. However, they might want a bit of help for the first few weeks, so please do have a look. It is important that the children complete the book review section once they have read a

Weekly reminders

Wednesday — PE afternoon (come to school in PE kit)
Thursday — whole class music lesson. Please
remember to bring in your Ukulele.

Thursday 27th June—Year 3 Ukulele concert (Tanworth)

Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July-Year 2 and 3 school sleepover.

